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 Friday 27th September 2024 

Dear Families,  
This week we are dedicating our newsletter to the wonderful 
achievement of The Rickshaw Run Team. The support from 
so many of our families has been incredible and the message 
below is to all of you, from Mr and Mrs Liddle. 
 

 
 
Mr Liddle arrived home 
safely this week. Their 
remarkable journey 
ended with a visit to the 
wonderful school that 
will benefit from the 
funds raised. Thanks to 
their efforts, and your 

wonderful support, a further 150 girls will have the 
opportunity to pursue education, breaking free from the 
cycles of early marriage and poverty. A further four 
classrooms will be built in a new block; work is planned to 
start very soon and these rooms will be dedicated to 
Matthew Liddle, an incredibly special legacy. 
 
The school is now in its 28th year and has already supported 
3500 girls. In addition to their education, they receive three 
meals a day, clothing and their families also benefit from 
financial support where they can. Mr Liddle and the team 
were overwhelmed by everything they saw; affirming their 
wish to give these girls the opportunity to be the best they 
can be. They thank you all, they could not have done this 
without your support. 
 
A few notices… 
PTFA Bingo night on Friday 11th October in the School Hall 
(see the attached flyer for more details) 
 
Please note that the school will be closed to all children on 
Friday 29th November for a Staff Training Day.  
 

RAAC update... From Monday 7th October, we anticipate 
having full use of the hall and kitchen once again. The 
children have been truly incredible over this last year, 
adapting to these changes and making sure that they still 
give their best every day. We are all so excited that very soon 
our school will have a fully functioning hall and kitchen. Your 
patience during this time has been greatly appreciated. 
Have a wonderful weekend. 
God bless,  
Mrs Dabbs 
 

 
 

Key dates for your diary: 
Tuesday 8th October  
Open Classrooms – English Focus 
 

Monday 14th October and Tuesday 15th October 
Parents’ Evening – in person 
 
Tuesday 15th October @9:30am 
Harvest Mass in school – all welcome to join us! 
 
Wednesday 16th October  
Open Morning for admissions 2025 
 
Friday 18th October 
Last day of the half term 
 
School closed: Monday 21st to Friday 25th October 
 
Monday 28th October Back to school 
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